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The 2022 flooding event caused damage 
at several locations on Cooroy-Belli Creek 
Road.  
 
Noosa Council is pleased to advised work 
has been completed on the section 
adjacent to 673 and 705 Cooroy-Belli 
Creek Road. This follows the recent 
completion of work near 490 Cooroy-Belli 
Creek Road, Cooroy.  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Reconstruction to provide long-term stability 
of the road included:  
• excavation and removal of unsuitable 

materials 
• 126 piles (600mm diameter and 9m deep) 

and soil anchors 12m long to provide 
long-term stability 

• constructing a retaining wall 150m long 
and 1.5 high, which was tied to the piles to 
withstand future slides 

• drainage works  
• rock scour protection, with 650m3 placed  
• pavement reconstruction and sealing 
• installing guardrail. 

 
The flood recovery effort for Noosa Council 
is jointly funded by the Commonwealth-State 
Disaster Recovery Funding Arrangements.  
 
  

We acknowledge the significant 
disruptions along Cooroy-Belli Creek Road 
arising from recent bridge renewal and 
these stormwaters repairs. Thank you for 
your ongoing patience while Council 
maintains and repairs critical hinterland 
assets. 

Construction completed on Cooroy-Belli Creek Road adjacent to 
numbers 673 and 705.  
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Construction underway on Cooroy-Belli Creek Road adjacent to numbers 673 and 705.  
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